
From:  
Sent: 25 June 2020 20:57 
To: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk> 
Subject: Proposed works at the Golf Club on Watford ROADoad 

 

I have only just been made aware of  this proposed development. 

 

As objections need to be made by midnight tonight I have not had time to read all the 

proposals.  I just want to add my name to all those that are objecting..  As will the extra  noise 

of the traffic on the whole of the  estate. where a lot of elderly and disabled residents l 

traffic.ive..  The Watford Road already struggles with The  traffic is bad enough now without 

this awful addition.  Please strongly reconsider carrying on with this application. 

 
Thank you.  Surely the local residents should have been made aware of this before 
now..  There should be a duty of  care to all of us who live on this lovely estate which 
companies are trying to ruin with their far fetched ideas. 

 


